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Professor of Medicine
Division of Epidemiology / Cla&ﬂﬁ .

Henry Blackburn, M.D (]Ia/}ﬂ W..
University of Minnesota
611 Beacon St. S.E.

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry,

I always enjoy hearing your commentary on "News and Views in
Cardiology" sponsored by Syntex Laboratories. In your most recent
discussion regarding your lost credit card, I was struck by one
minor point of curiosity. How did the credit card thief obtain the
traveller's checks? Presumably with funds stolen from other unwary
citizens?

I had occasion to go to the Granlibakken Inn for a recent meeting
of the Publications Committee for the Cardiovascular Health Study
(NHLBI). I thought about you and the wonderful two-week experience
I had last year during the AHA Council on Epidemiology Seminar.

I look forward to seeing you at the national meetings.

Sincerely,
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Julius M. Gardin, M.D.
Professor of Medicine
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